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PRESS RELEASE 

The Consulate General of Pakistan, Los Angeles will be organizing Consular Camps at 

Salt Lake City (Utah) during the year 2017 as per following schedule: 

i) Saturday, March  25, 2017 

ii) Saturday, September 9, 2017  

 

2. The Camp aims at providing consular services including issuance of Pakistani visas, 

attestation of Power of Attorney/other documents, registration of US born children of Pakistani 

origin, excluding NICOP applications, which may be applied for through on line system of 

NADRA by visiting the link below: 

   

 http://id.nadra.gov.pk/ 

 

3. The Camp is being established with the active support of Pakistani-American community. 

The purpose of establishing consular camp is to provide consular services to the Pakistan 

community at their door steps. 

 

4. For further information etc, please visit our website: www.pakconsulatela.orga. (Consular 

Services at home page) 

 

 5.        Details regarding the Consular  Camp are  as follows: 

 

a) Venue:  

Khadeeja Gardens 2516 South Winton Street     West Valley City, UT 84119 (by             

Khadeeja Masjid – 10
th

 West).  

 

b) Time of service:  10:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. 

   

c) Contact person:   

         Sheikh Maqbool Ahmed, President Pakistani-American Association of Utah . 

         Cell No. 801-577-7901, e-mail: shiekhahmed@comcast.net 

http://www.pakconsulatela.orga/


        

 

  



 


